
Speaker:  Patrick Wales  
Geologist and  Project Manager for Virginia Uranium, Inc.   

Patrick is project manager and chief spokesman for Virginia Uranium and 
handles media and government relations. Patrick lives down the street 
from his childhood home in Danville, Virginia, and holds a B.S. in geology 
from Radford University and an M.S. in geology from the University of 
Mississippi.  Virginia Uranium, Inc., is the Virginia-owned, Virginia-
managed company working to bring the economic benefits of uranium de-
velopment to Virginia and advance the energy independence of America. 

This presentation is sponsored by the Prince William Republican Women’s Club. 

However, the club at this time has not taken any official position for or against 

the prospect of uranium mining in Virginia. 

Questions?  Contact Ruth Anderson, RMVA@comcast.net or 703-282-9654 

RICHMOND, Va. (AP) — A highly anticipated National Academy of Sciences report on 

uranium mining concludes that Virginia must overcome "steep hurdles" before it can 

assure that a rich deposit of the radioactive ore can be safely mined and processed.  

The 290-page report released Monday is expected to guide the 2012 General Assembly 

if it considers ending a 30-year ban on uranium mining.  The report does not recom-

mend whether the ban be lifted or remain in place, but makes clear the state must ad-

dress a number of environmental and public safety issues before mining can occur.  

Virginia Uranium Inc. has proposed mining a 119-million-pound deposit in Pittsylva-

nia County, near the North Carolina border.  The so-called Coles Hill deposit is the 

largest known deposit in the U.S. and the seventh largest in the world. 
Credit:  ABC 13, www.wvec.com, posted December 19, 2011 

The 2012 General Assembly will begin to address this issue.  Come and learn what this is all 

about!  If the ban is lifted, uranium mining could provide jobs and another energy source for 

Virginians. What are the obstacles?  Are there safety concerns? 

 

Come and hear the presentation! 

Potomac Community Room, Potomac Library 
2201 Opitz Boulevard 
Woodbridge, VA 22191  

 

Monday, February 6, 2012                 7:30pm to 8:30pm 
 

~~ light refreshments will be served ~~ 

Should Virginia end its 30-year ban on uranium mining?   

 

URANIUM	MINING	IN	VIRGINIA???	


